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SYNOPSIS -

On August 29, 2000, the City received bids for the City Hall and
Armory Security System. On March 12, 2001, Council rejected all
bids and authorized proceeding on this project with a Request For
Proposal (RFP) process. The RFP has been completed, and
authorization is requested to issue the RFP to security system
providers listed in this letter.

FISCAL IMPACT -

Total cost is estimated to be $300,000-$200,000 is General
Obligation (G.0.) funding from the Capital Improvement Program
(CIP) and $100,000 from Homestead Rebate from the State of lowa.

RECOMMENDATION -

Approval.

BACKGROUND -

This project was initially bid as a public improvement. The bid
documents required an equipment and service submittal by the low
bidder and a review by the consultant. The consultant recommended
rejection of the low bidder and subsequently the second low bidder.
Upon review of the bid discrepancies and the fact that the City will be
entering into a long-term contract with the successful supplier, staff
concluded that the City's interest would be best served if this project
were reissued as an RFP. The ability to determine a contractor's long-
term service and equipment capabilities would be much better in an
RFP format.

On March 12, 2001, by Roll Call No. 01-760, City Council rejected
all bids and authorized staff to proceed on this security system
through the RFP process. An RFP for the security system has now









